
From: Paul Clark [mailto:pclark@texasstatebank.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2009 11:51 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments - Interim Rule - RIN 3064-AD35 
 
Strongly opposed to this.  Request other alternatives be thoroughly explored by 
Congress to remedy this problem. 
 
Paul A. Clark, Tx Bar No. 04294200 
General Counsel - Texas State Bank 
304 US Hwy 69 South  
Huntington, Texas 75949-1139  
pclark@texasstatebank.net  
Work    936 . 422 .  3315  
Cell      936 .  414 .  9564  
Fax      936 .  422 .  3271   
  


